## Come and join us for St. Mark's Christmas fayre this Friday 16th December 2pm—3.15pm

Dear families,

Please come and join us this Friday for our Christmas fayre. The children in school have been making gorgeous craft items to sell and you will be able to pre-order your child's craft directly with the class teacher and collect it on Friday at the fayre. Thank you to the many families who have donated items for our food hampers and tombola, we have two fabulous hampers to raffle (£1 per ticket).

BOTTLES...
...TOMBOLA...

TOY AND BOOK STALL...

...GAMES...

There will be lots more craft and games for everyone to enjoy so please come

along and support our fayre. All monies raised will go

straight into our school fund for new reading books for each

class and our library.

Tea/coffee,

mince pies

cakes.

and hot

drinks

## Christmas parties

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2—Thursday 15th December
Year 3 and 4—Tuesday 20th December
Years 5 and 6—Wednesday 21st December

All children can come to school with their party clothes on when it is their party day

## <u>Christmas Mass</u>

All are welcome to join us for Mass at St. Mark's Catholic church on Thursday December 22nd at 10am

Thank you for your support this term, we would

like to wish you a very happy and peaceful

Christmas!

Christmas 'elfies

Santa and one of his elves an joining us at the fayre so your camera/

taken—bring your camera/

Smartphone



